
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  All UPS Local Unions 

 

FROM: Ken Hall, General Secretary-Treasurer and Union Co-Chair 

 

DATE: October 11, 2013 

 

RE:  UPS Supplemental Balloting 
 

 

 

The vote counts for the Supplements and Riders to the National Master UPS 

Agreement that were recently balloted have been completed.  The following 

have passed: 

 

 Central Region Supplement 

 Local 243 Rider 

 Michigan Rider 

 Metro Philadelphia Supplement 

 Local 804 Supplement 

 

The Ohio Rider and the Local 623 Supplement did not pass.   

 

For more information, including vote counts by Local Union, please go to 

the IBT website – www.Teamster.org or to www.upscontractfacts.com.   

 

We are continuing to work with the remaining Supplements and Riders that 

have not passed and will update you with more information as we have it. 
 

 

KH:lf 
 

http://www.teamster.org/
http://www.upscontractfacts.com/

